

Together Students Achieve

Principal: Mr P Willerton

5 September 2025

Year 11 Parent/Carer Conference Thursday 11 September - 6.00pm

Dear Parent/ Carer,

The Year 11 team are delighted to welcome back our students to what will be a fantastic year for them. At the academy, we are fully committed to doing everything we can to support our students to achieve the best possible outcomes in their examinations. We recognise the challenges that Year 11 can bring and have put together an excellent package of support to help navigate the academic year ahead.

We would like to give parents/carers the opportunity to hear more about the support available to students in Year 11 and would like to formally invite you to our Year 11 Parent/Carer Conference. This event will take place in the Arts Centre. Parents/ Carers and students will hear from the Year 11 Leadership Team and receive important information about how they can support their child at home. It is also an opportunity to hear about some of the fantastic rewards and events we will run this year to encourage and motivate students, including our Year 11 Prom.

All students who attend this evening will be entered into a prize draw to receive a £20 discount off their prom ticket. If the winner does not wish to attend prom this can be exchanged to a high-street voucher of their choice for the equivalent value.

To register your attendance to the event, please sign up below: https://forms.office.com/e/FcYfSyZJPq

We are very proud of the support that we offer our Year 11 students and are confident that we can provide your child with the opportunities and encouragement they need to be successful this year. We hope we can work in strong partnership with parents/carers to achieve this. We look forward to seeing you and your child at the Conference. Until then, please do not hesitate to contact me or a member of the Year 11 team if you have any questions.

Yours faithfully

Ms L. Gobin Vice Principal







